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Wallace Community College-Dothan regularly monitors information from the Alabama
Department of Public Health and the CDC regarding the COVID-19 pandemic and bases
health protocols on that information. Currently, the news is better. The state’s positivity
rate has decreased, and the College’s service area is now at moderate/medium risk for
virus transmission, which is a drop from earlier this fall.

Considering this latest data, the College’'s mask mandate will end on November 7, 2021,

and WCCD will move to a “Masks Strongly Encouraged” practice for students and
employees.

The College will continue to monitor the latest guidance for any future adjustments to its
mask policy.

Wallace Community College-Dothan is a member of the Alabama Community College System, which is the state’s single largest system of public higher
education. With campuses in Dothan and Eufaula, Wallace offers academic and career technical programs, adult education, workforce development
training and continuing education, as well as dual enroliment courses for area high school students.



